
                                   Young Nursery News 

 

      Weeks of May 14 & May 21 
 

      Theme - Old Favorites 

                                     

Happy Birthday Victoria Wooddell 5/16! 
 

School will be closed on Monday, May 29  in observance of Memorial Day 
 
 

 

Language Arts:  The next couple of weeks we will look at all of our favorites.  We 
will love listening to the flannel board stories “Party Hats,”  “Make a Rainbow,” and 
“Five Little Monkeys Swinging From A Tree.”  Singing songs will also be so much fun 
as we sing “All the Fish” and “Five Little Ducks.”  We’ll also read our favorite book 
Pete the Cat: I Love My White Shoes. 
 
Motor:  The next couple of weeks in motor we will spend lots of time outside.  We 
will also have fun crawling through the tunnel and taking a ride on the rocking boat. 
 
Concept: Get your jobs ready!  We will be going over a lot of them!  Colors, shapes, 
matching,  sorting, and the numbers 1-6.  We can’t forget the water table- we will 
pour with cups and squeeze water from sponges. The water table will also be used 
to help us match colored fish to the same colored bowl. We just love playing in the 
water! 
 
Art:  As the school year comes to an end, Miss Rachel and Ms. Katelyn  will capture 
our favorites from Fall, Winter, Spring and finally Summer! 
 
Our end of the year school picnics will be on May 31st    and  June 1st  .We will 
be eating at 11:15 so all preschoolers can join us for picnic! 
 

 


